

Dear parents and families,

Spring is in the air and we are looking forward to all of our children returning to school on Monday (March 8th). I hope you have had the opportunity to read the information regarding the full reopening of school. As you will have noticed, there will be very little change from the way that school operated during the autumn term, except for pick up times which have been slightly adjusted to ensure that our Key Stage 2 children aren't missing any teaching time. We are looking forward to seeing all the children back together again and are currently planning some exciting events to celebrate their return.

Thank you for all the fantastic work that children dropped off at school last week for the "After the Rain" project.





We have also enjoyed seeing all of the children's responses to the wolf visit as part of the "Wild about Winter" project. The children have created some amazing wolf art work. The second task was set on Seesaw today and the final part of the project will be finished when the children are back in school.

It was World Book Day yesterday and we thoroughly enjoyed seeing all of the book related activities the children completed. This is traditionally a day that we have celebrated with our whole school community, therefore we have decided to extend this event and have a Knop Law World Book Day to celebrate the children's return. This will be held on the 12th of March and will have a No Outsiders theme. Please see the attached invitation for all children to take part and the dress code is **Dress to Impress**. Think party wear or smart casual (sensible footwear will need to be worn).

We look forward to seeing you all very soon,

What's happening next week...

Monday	Year 6 to bring wellies into school all week PE: Year 3
Tuesday	PE: Year 1 and Year 4
Wednesday	PE: Year 2,
Thursday	PE: Year 2, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 Year 1 Outdoor Project
Friday	PE: Reception, Year 5 and Year 6 No Outsiders Dress to Impress Day
Dates for your diary	

